Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

From: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

Sent: Tuesday, December 4, 2018 3:10 PM

To: ‘Michael Martin'; Griswold, Jim, EMNRD; jamos@blm.gov
Cc: John Campbell; Lupe Carrillo; Jerry Mathews; Toby Rhodes
Subject: RE: C-141 - South Boyd #13H and #14H - 12/3/2018
Michael,

Can you please send the calculation or method used to determine release volume?
Thanks,

Mike Bratcher

NMOCD District 2

811 South First Street
Artesia, NM 88210
575-748~1283 Ext 108

From: Michael Martin <Michael@percussionpetroleum.com>

Sent: Monday, December 3, 2018 5:31 PM

To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD <mike.bratcher@state.nm.us>; Maria.purett@state.nm.us; Griswold, Jim, EMNRD
<Jim.Griswold@state.nm.us>; jamos@blm.gov

Cc: John Campbell <John@percussionpetroleum.com>; Lupe Carrillo <Lupe@ percussionpetroleum.com>; Jerry Mathews
<Jerry@percussionpetroleum.com>; Toby Rhodes <Toby@percussionpetroleum.com>

Subject: [EXT] C-141 - South Boyd #13H and #14H - 12/3/2018

All,
Please see attached for the C-141 for the spill on the South Boyd #13H/14H location this morning.

Thanks,

Michael Martin

Petroleum Engineer

Office: (713) 429-4249 | Mobile: (281) 974-6817
Michael@percussionpetroleum.com
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